
 

 

 

CIRCULAR 
 

FILE: AP_6/1/13 TO: SPREP National Focal Points 

DATE: 28 August 2024   

CIRCULAR: 24/62   

SUBJECT: Outcome Statement for the 4th Clean Pacific Roundtable (CPRT) 
 

Dear Members, 
 

The Secretariat is pleased to share the Outcome Statement adopted by participants during the 4th Clean 
Pacific Roundtable (CPRT) in Tuvalu from the 5th to the 9th of August 2024. The Outcome Statement 
guides the way forward for the Pacific islands region to have a clean environment, resilient oceans, and 
healthy communities. The rich deliberations amongst the Government Agencies, NGOs, Community 
Based Organizations, Donor Agencies, Private Sector, Academia and Tertiary Institutions, and Individual 
Experts at the 4th CPRT provided invaluable input to inform and guide the development of the new 
Pacific Regional Waste and Pollution Management Strategy, the Cleaner Pacific 2035.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to convey our appreciation to the Government and people of Tuvalu 
for hosting the 4th CPRT. I also thank all the participants for their valuable contributions during the 4th 
CPRT that have made this event a success.  
 
I look forward to continuing on-going discussions with you on the development of the new Strategy and 
its subsequent implementation for a cleaner environment, resilient oceans, and healthy communities.  

Please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Susana Telakau by email at susanat@sprep.org and Ms. Lilian 
Penaia at lilianp@sprep.org if you have queries on the Outcome Statement. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 
 
 

 Easter Chu Shing 
Acting Director General  
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A resilient Pacific environment sustaining our livelihoods and natural heritage in harmony with our cultures. 
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